
The Irish Society of the National Capital Region
Box 5112, Ottawa, ON K2C 3H4

November 24, 2014

YOU ARE INVITED

The Irish Society of the National Capital Region invites your group or organization to participate in 
The Society’s 33rd annual St. Patrick’s Parade on Saturday, March 14, 2015. The Parade is a major 
event within our annual Ottawa Irish Festival, March 6 – 17, 2015.

As in previous years, the Parade will form up on the Laurier Avenue Bridge, in front of Ottawa City 
Hall, between 8:00 AM and 10:45 AM, and will leave the intersection of Laurier Avenue West and  
Elgin Street at 11:00AM The parade will proceed westward on Laurier Avenue West to Bank Street, 
then south on Bank Street to Lansdowne Park. “Tear-down” will be at the Aberdeen Pavilion (Cattle 
Castle).

 To assist us in establishing the Parade lineup, it would be much appreciated if your attached 
application could be submitted by mid – February; deadline for receipt of applications is 
March 1, 2015.

Parade application forms are also available on our website (www.irishsocietyncr.com)
Your application is to be mailed to: Irish Society/NCR – Parade Application, Box 5112, Ottawa, ON  
K2C 3H4 or sent via FAX to 819-595-3202.  You may also scan your application and send by e-mail.

Due to the rising costs associated with organizing the Parade, we would very much appreciate if you 
could donate $100 to help offset our costs. Donations are payable to Irish Society/NCR (Parade), and 
may be included with your application (if mailed), or mailed to the above address if your application 
is sent via FAX.

Our Parade Application Coordinator, Bryan Daly, may be reached by phone (819-778-0657), via 
e-mail (bdaly000@sympatico.ca) or fax at (819) 778-0657. For more information concerning the 
Parade, our Ottawa Irish Festival, or  Irish Society/NCR (including membership), please check our 
website (www.irishsocietyncr.com). 

Sincerely, 

Seán Kealey, 
Parade Manager.

Attachments:
Parade Details
Parade Rules
Parade Application form.


